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We have successfully submitted voting by mail for years with fraud investigations 

revealing virtually NO FRAUD IN VOTERS VOTING. To dismantle a working system 

that enables many housebound voters as well as people unable to make it to polling 

stations, is unfair, unreasonable and denies voters their right to cast a ballot in an 

election. This system is functioning well. WE NEED TO RETAIN MAIL-IN VOTING. I 

strongly oppose this measure. 


